
September 14, 2023 

whom it may concern 

 

NOF CORPORATION 

 

Pipe Rupture Accident at Taketoyo Plant 
 
 At around 1:40 p.m. today, a pipe rupture accident occurred at Taketoyo Plant, Aichi Works of 

our company, and smoke was seen along with rupture noise and tremors. We are currently cooperating 

with the relevant authorities in their investigation of the site. 

 The following details are known as of 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 14. 

  

1. location of occurrence 

 61-1, Aza Kitakomatsudani, Taketoyo-cho, Chita-gun, Aichi, Japan 

 NOF CORPORATION Aichi Works Taketoyo Plant, Piping to waste liquid storage tank 

 

2. Date and time of occurrence 

 September 14, 2023 at approximately 1:40 p.m. 

 

3. Damage (at present) 

 No injuries have been confirmed. 

 Physical damage Under investigation 

 

4. causes and countermeasures 

 Although the authorities are still investigating the cause of the problem, we will do our utmost 

to investigate the cause. As soon as the cause is determined, we will take appropriate measures. 

 

... and upwards 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact 

NOF CORPORATION 

Corporate Communications Department 

E-mail: info@nof.co.jp 

 


